
In order to respect the physical distancing required, 
in accordance with the legislation,

we have limited the number of seets on our boats. 
However we are trying our best to reduce as much

as possible the waiting time.

In addition, for your safety and comfort
we have limited the access to Bendor Island.

That is why, when you will buy a ticket, you will need to 
book  a date (according to the availabilities).

xWEARING A MASK IS MANDATORY ON THE BOAT 
DURING EACH ROUND TRIP

PCP =
Prevention and Control Plan
for peaceful co-existence


